
The following Information Notice (IN) is not available because it is marked “Official Use Only –

Security-Related Information.”

IN 2008-01, “Designation and Protection Of Safeguards Information,” dated January 3, 2008

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission has issued IN 2008-01 to all power reactors.  Note that the

IN contains physical security information and is, therefore, being withheld from public disclosure

in accordance with 10 CFR 2.390.
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